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The Wisconsin Catholic Conference Policy Advisory Group has not met in person, via Zoom or 
Conference Call since last year.  I called the office and found out everyone is working from home.  The 
Executive Director was to have called me back, but she has not done so to date.  So, I have nothing to 
report. 
   
Maryann McMahon OP 
 


